
 

 

December 3, 2012 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Budget Committee 
10th Floor West Tower 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2 
 
 

Re: Briefing Note Request on the Billboard Tax 
 
 
Dear Chair Del Grande and Committee Members,  
 
I am submitting this letter and requesting that Budget Committee direct the 
appropriate staff to provide a Briefing Note outlining the history of the Billboard 
Tax since its approval in 2009. The briefing note should include all income 
generated from the Billboard Tax from it's inception, including any monies being 
held in escrow and income projections for the next 5 years. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gary Crawford 
Councillor, Ward 36 
Scarborough Southwest 


